
Dear parents and carers, 

Another week has gone by and the staff and children are getting 

into a smooth routine again. The days of lockdown are feeling 

more and more like a distant memory. The classes are filled 

with happy voices and the children seem to be enjoying being 

back in school. 

We have been incredibly proud of all the children who have 

taken on the new systems and procedures without any issues 

and have remained positive and engaged in their school day. 

Our main focus currently is wellbeing, and building the chil-

dren’s confidence to enable them to return to their learning. 

The staff have planned very carefully to support and guide the 

children with this and I am extremely grateful to them for their 

ongoing hard work and dedication.  

I would like to thank you for your support too, drop off and pick 

up times are going well on the whole and nearly everybody is 

remembering not to enter the school grounds without permis-

sion.  

You may have noticed that the accident forms have changed 

and are now smaller. This is a new form which we are using to 

comply with GDPR rules. They will come home in the same way 

in bags so please look out for these as usual. If your child has 

had a bump to the head or a more serious injury, you will be 

contacted by school directly.  

I hope everyone manages to enjoy the weekend despite the 

weather forecast. Keep safe and well. 

With very best wishes, 
Caroline Jarrett  
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